Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 1:40 PM

To: Walter Sprague (WSprague@pcandf.com); 'David Beretta'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: MEETING - Fuel Leak Case RO219 Unocal #5043, 449 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Dear Mr. Sprague and Mr. Beretta,

Please outline your schedules regarding dates and times through December during which a meeting can be scheduled with
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH). ACEH staff will select dates and times from your list to arrange the meeting
and send an e-vite to all parties. No attorneys will be permitted to participate as Alameda County District Attorney’s office
personnel will be unable to participate in the meeting during this period,.

Please provide the list of available dates and times by December 5, 2014.

Thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




